
 
 
Hello,  
 
My name is Steph and I run ‘Mini Musicians’, a music club for Key Stage 1 children.  
 
I am an experienced primary school teacher and music lead. I have young children of 
my own - and I am passionate about music and spreading the joy that it can bring!  
 
‘Mini Musicians’ sessions are music-based and are designed around the music curriculum. Most 
importantly, though, they are relaxed and FUN! No prior musical knowledge is required.  
 
In our sessions we will be doing: listening, responding, singing, composing, notation and 
performing together. These are all elements of the Key Stage One Music curriculum.  
 
We will learn how to play tuned and untuned instruments together.  
 
After October Half Term, Mini Musicians will be coming to Ecclesall Primary School on 
Wednesdays after school.  
 
If your child would like to join us, please sign up in the usual way through school. I hope to meet 
lots of you soon!  
 
      
     Kind regards,  
       
          Steph.  


